
 

KON PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS  
 
Dear Parent / Caregiver, 
 
Blacktown South Public School will be holding Parent Teacher interviews in Week 10 of Term 2.  
 
Face to Face Interviews – Date & Time:  Wednesday 3rd July 3.30pm – 5.30pm  

OR  Thursday 4th July 3.30pm – 6.30pm   

 
PLEASE BOOK: a face-to-face interview with your child’s teacher using the online booking 
system 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Face-to-face bookings are made through a Third-party Software Application. 

 
Booking System- Face to Face Interviews  
Bookings for face-to-face parent interviews are made online. Interviews are for 10 minutes. 
Please follow the instructions below to complete this process. 
 
To make a face-to-face booking for parent and teacher 
interviews please go to http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au. 

 
A homepage will open like the one shown right. 

Our event code is rkszt 
This event is open for bookings. 

 
Once you log onto school interviews, please follow the three 
simple steps and an email confirming your bookings will be 
sent directly to you. If you need to change or cancel your 
bookings, just enter the event code again. 
 

Online bookings for FACE-TO-FACE interviews will close on Monday 1st July at 11.59pm 
 

Please Note: There is no parking ONSITE for this event with the exception of families who are 
collecting children from Aftercare. Please limit time onsite to 5 minutes. All gates except Valda Street 
will be open during the event. 
 
Our teachers are looking forward to discussing your child/ren’s progress. 
 
 
 
Andrew Bowmer         Kathy Price 
Principal                     Deputy Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

